Removing the ‘sleeping policemen’ on the Bulevar/Donja Mahala
in Mostar

Yesterday the Principal Deputy High Representative Ambassador Michael Steiner received a letter from Deputy
Mayor Safet Orucevic announcing that work to remove the ‘sleeping policemen’ on the Bulevar/Donja Mahala in
Mostar had started.

The work was completed today by 1200 in accordance with the deadline set in a letter sent by Ambassador Steiner
on 26 March to the President and Vice-President of the Federation.

The Office of the High Representative is greatly satisfied that this deadline has been met and the work completed.
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